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SWRCB Clerk

Dear Board Members,

Our ranch is located in the far northeastern portion of California in MOdoc county. The waters of this
area are very different in water quality than those in other areas like the San Quoquin Valley. Studies
show ours to be of good quality. Yet under the proposed revisions, we will be required to all of the
expensive and time consuming procedures that are to be required of farmers and lands in highly affected
areas. This just does not make sense. Monitoring and reporting requirements should consider the
situation in different regions. It is unfair to those of us who have complied in keeping our waterways safe
and clean to be burdened with more costly and time consuming regulations.

Please look at regulations region by region and not blanket the state with ever more rules which make
it difficult for family farms and ranches to continue. We live and work in these areas and want to keep our
water clean and healthy as much as all other California citizens. In fact, we have been doing a good job
of it. We hope you recognize that as you look at these revisions and make regulations accordingly.

Thank you for considering our point of view.

Marvin & Rita Cardoza
Quail Valley Ranch
Lookout, Ca.
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